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November 20, 2020 
[VIA EMAIL] 
        Refer to HUD_2020_1113_001 
 
Mr. Darby Marshall 
Redevelopment/ Housing Project Analyst II 
Resource Management Agency 
County of Monterey 
1441 Schilling Place, South 2nd Floor 
Salinas, CA 93901-4527 
 
Re: North County Recreation Center Heating System Improvements Project at 11261 Crane 

Street, Castroville, Monterey County, CA 
 
Dear Mr. Marshall: 
 
The California State Historic Preservation Officer received the consultation submittal for the above 
referenced undertaking for our review and comment pursuant to Section 106 of the National Historic 
Preservation Act and its implementing regulations found at 36 CFR Part 800.  The regulations and 
advisory materials are located at www.achp.gov. 
 
Pursuant to 36 CFR §800.4(d) we do not object to the County of Monterey’s finding that no historic 
properties will be affected by the proposed heating system improvements project at the North County 
Recreation Center located at 11261 Crane Street in Castroville, CA.  However, the County may have 
additional Section 106 responsibilities under certain circumstances set forth at 36 CFR Part 800.  For 
example, in the event that historic properties are discovered during implementation of the undertaking, 
your agency is required to consult further pursuant to §800.13(b). 
 
We appreciate the County of Monterey’s consideration of historic properties in the project planning 
process.  If you have questions please contact Shannon Lauchner Pries, Historian II, with the Local 
Government & Environmental Compliance Unit at (916)445-7013 or by email at 
shannon.pries@parks.ca.gov . 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Julianne Polanco 
State Historic Preservation Officer  
 

http://www.ohp.parks.ca.gov/
http://www.achp.gov/
mailto:shannon.pries@parks.ca.gov

